From the Rt Hon Greg Clark MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

25 January 2011

Peter Heaton

Dear Mr Heaton Pela

Thank you for your recent letter.

I am most grateful to you for outlining so clearly why you are concerned about the outcome of Lord Hutton's report on public sector pensions and in particular your concerns about a possible increase in police pension contributions.

You will be pleased to know that I have already written to the Home Secretary, the Rt Hon Theresa May MP, to make sure she is aware how strongly police officers in Tunbridge Wells feel about this particular proposal, and I will let you have a copy of any reply I receive.

With best wishes - Lope your will

Yours sincerely

65